fDear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, \

This week, we would like you to think about the different ways we have been making the number

7. What items around the house can you use to show this? It could be pasta, pencils or even socks!
See if you can remember the different ways using the stem sentence: 7 is made from....and...

Love Buzz and Lola.

This week the children have been writing some fantastic sentences about our new version of A Home
for a Pirate. They have been thinking hard about full stops, capital letters and finger spaces. We have
been impressed with the enthusiasm and hard work that went into their hot tasks too. We are sure you
will love looking at these on Parents’ Evening in the coming weeks.

Week beginning 13" March 2023

Dear Parents,

Children have continued developing their understanding of parts of a whole, this week thinking about
the parts of different numbers. The children have really excelled at this, working in groups to show how
seven is made up of 1 and 6, 5 and 2, 3 and 4 and even 7 and 0!

Please do check the Marvellous Me app as we are sending badges and activities on here for you to see.
This week we have been busy learning Spanish! Children love receiving badges, and it causes such a
buzz.

It is always fantastic to see how many of the children are enjoying their reading at home; they really do
love sharing their books with us. Please ensure you are writing in the home school diary when you and
your child have read a book. The sharing books are very popular which is fantastic! If you do have any
of these at home, please return them on Monday so your child can select a new one.

We have had lots of lost property recently. To help us make sure all your child’s belongings come home,
please ensure everything is labelled with their name, including jumpers/fleeces, hats, gloves and water
bottles. Thank you.

Finally, please can we have any clean bottles from home to use for junk modelling next week? These can
be see through or opaque and any size, but obviously cannot be made of glass! Thank you!

Dates for your diary:
Monday 27t and Tuesday 28" March — Parent Consultations

Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of the day, or
write us a note in the home school diary.

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Foundation Team



